
August 1, 2018 

Energy and Environmental Affairs Secretary Matthew Beaton was in Hull today to announce the FY 2019 
Coastal Resilience Grant recipients. 
 
The Town of Hull received two grant awards: 
 

• The Sewer Department received $148,350 to replace the incoming electrical service and elevate 
the transformer for the treatment facility to provide greater protection and resiliency for storm 
events.  The Sewer Department will be matching that grant amount and work will be complete 
in 2019. 
 

• The Conservation Commission received $142,011, with a Town match of $47,425 for conceptual 
designs to enhance the resiliency of the dune system along North Nantasket Beach. 


